Arnside National School PTA

Annual General Meeting – September 26th, 2012

Treasurer's Report for year ended August 31st, 2012

Firstly many thanks to Ian Dudley for auditing our accounts, which are attached.

In summary our total income and expenditure are very similar to last year with a small rise in total income and and a small drop in total expenditure.  We have spent more than we have raised but the total balance in our two accounts remains healthy.

Income:

Our total income for the year was £3176.15.  The attached accounts give further details of how the money was raised.  As in previous years our biggest fundraising event was the Christmas fair with the profit reaching just over one thousand pounds.  The plant sale was also more profitable this year, making £529.36, perhaps due to us diversifying and making it more of a Spring Fair.  Established fundraising events such as discos and Air ambulance clothing collections remained popular and provided a good income for little effort whilst new ideas such as the Bunny bingo and Easyfundraising website have provided a new source of income.  Even the classroom coin collection raised £56 which is an awful lot of two pences!

Expenditure:

Our total expenditure for the year was £3528.82.  Much of this money was spent helping the school pay for trips as transport costs for these outings remain high.  As in previous years we have paid for a visit from the Life Bus.  We also paid for some  equipment for the new nursery and provided each child with a commemorative Jubilee mug.  You will see that uniform sales appear as a loss in this years accounts.  I was puzzled by this at first but think it is because the uniform sales do not stop and start tidily at the beginning and end of each financial year.  For example I am just receiving money now from parents for uniform ordered and paid for in the last financial year.  

Other:

The Scholastic book fair back in Autumn 2011 earned £178.93 in commission, to be spent on new books for the school.

Many thanks to everybody who helped raise money this year and to the school for finding ways of spending it so that all the children benefit from our efforts.

Julia Sier

Treasurer

September 26th, 2012

